
Grade 1 & 2 News 

September 2, 2025 

Welcome back to school!  I am very excited to begin our school year!  This year 
we will be learning so many wonderful things in our room!   

In Word of God class we are focusing on the Old Testament lessons.  Last week 
we learned about the Creation of the World. As we look around us we marvel 
at the beauty of the world God made for us to live in. This leads us to praise 
and thank him! This week we will learn about the first sin and Cain and Abel. 
As we learn about these lessons we also see God’s amazing love for us! After the 
first people sinned, God promised to send a Savior. God is so good! 

I sent home a Memory Work Calendar with all the students last week on bright orange paper. Our first memory 
work assignment, Genesis 1:1, is due tomorrow (Wednesday, September 3). On the back of the calendar is a 
page that has the Bible passages and Catechism parts written out and a song we will be singing in church. Please 
make sure to practice the memory work with your child(ren) at home.  While the second graders are able to 
read most of the words and can learn their passages somewhat independently, the first graders really need 
more help and practice with mom and dad.   

This week we will have hot lunch on Friday. The hot lunch meal is chicken nuggets and French fries. Anyone who 
would like to have hot lunch should bring $2 and give it to me in the morning. If your child is not interested in 
having hot lunch, that is fine, just please make sure to send a cold lunch. !"#$%&If you are interested in paying for 
the entire school year of hot lunch, the cost is $58. If you choose this, you can send that in with your child any 
time this week. 

 

Let’s have a fantastic week and a wonderful school year! 

Lord’s blessings, 

Mrs. Myslik 


